A 1 len UNIVERSITY
Columbia, South Carolina 29204

Office of Alumni Affairs

February 27, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

The Allen University Class of 1965 will be celebrating its 50" year reunion. The event will be held April .
30 — May 3, 2015 at the Doubletree Hotel and Conference Center.

We are expecting at least one thousand alumni to be in Columbia for the 2015 graduation and this
event. We are going to publish a historical souvenir booklet. We are soliciting ads from businesses/
organizations to assist in funding this project.

We are humbly requesting a donation of $500 from the Governor’s Office to help with the success of
this project. In addition, will you-also provide the following:

1. A letter welcoming the class of 1965

2. A picture of the 1965 Governor

3. A picture of the 2015 Governor

Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. Please make check payable to “Allen
University Class of 1965”. I'm available to come to City Hall to pick up the check and the pictures.
Please contact me at 803-786-5798 when the requested items are ready for pick up.
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Sincerely,

zLryes

Willie Cantey, Chair
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